

Sacred Heart Alumnae Trés Bien Award Nomination

Dear Sacred Heart Alumna,

Each year the Alumnae of the Academy of the Sacred Heart have the privilege of nominating a fellow graduate for the Trés Bien award. This award, established in 1994, is awarded to an outstanding alumna who is

- A graduate of a Sacred Heart school,
- A woman of faith,
- A volunteer who currently gives or has given recent service to Coteau,
- A woman committed to the values of the Sacred Heart, and
- A woman who has concern for the development of others.

The Alumnae Board chooses the recipient from among each year's nominations. The award is given in October at the Annual Alumnae Liturgy. Past honorees include:

1994	Beverly Latimer - Class of 1943	2005	Rita Krieg Vega - Class of 1969
1995	Helen Hamilton Bailey - Class of 1940	2006	Julie Brinkhaus Olivier - Class of 1946
1996	Marion Mouton Blanchard - Class of 1951	2007	Mary Jane Gates Romero - Class of 1956
1997	Elsie Cary Prejean - Class of 1951	2008	Jeannine Abshire Sibille - Class of 1946
1998	Lucile Bechet Maroney - Class of 1948	2009	Barbara Hebert Magruder - Cass of 1951
1999	Carmen de Moya - Class of 1964	2010	Barbara Bahlinger - Class of 1948 &
2000	Karen Veillon McGlasson - Class of 1955		College Class of 1952
2001	Helena Duplechain LaFleur –	2011	Sr. Sharon Karam, RSCJ, Class of 1962
	College Class of 1930	2012	Candee Sawyer Zaunbrecher –
2002	Mary Logan Pollingue –		Class of 1974
	College Class of 1945	2013	Sr. Alice L. Mills, RSCJ –
2002	Madelyn Plauche Shea –		College Class of 1952
	College Class of 1945	2014	Melanie Simoneaux Goudelocke –
2003	Evelina Dejean Abdalla - Class of 1936		Class of 1964
2003	Inez Gauthier - College Class of 1937	2015	Bonnie Hession - Class of 1977
2004	Dianne Mouton Landry - Class of 1948 &	2016	Anna Jane Brinkhaus Gaiennie – Class of 1957
	College Class of 1952		

We hope that if you know an outstanding Sacred Heart woman that you will nominate her so that she may be considered for this award. To do so, please fill out a <u>nomination form</u> and return it to school postmarked no later than August 7, 2017. We also hope that you will join us for Alumnae Weekend, October 20-21, 2017. An invitation with details of Alumnae Weekend will follow.

Sincerely,

Linzee E. LaGrange '79 Director of Alumnae (337) 662-5275, ext. 5003 alum@sshcoteau.org

Sacred Heart Alumnae Très Bien Award Nomination Form

(Postmarked no later than August 7, 2017)

	First	Maiden/Middle	Last
ominee's Address	:		
ominee's Telepho	ne:		
ominee's Occupat	ion:		
acred Heart Schoo	l(s) Nominee Attended:		
ass of	(Nominee)		

Describe your reasons for nominating this individual and the contributions she has made to Coteau:

Date: _____